
Year 7 and 8 Trip to Little Moreton Hall  

This half term the year 7 and 8 pupils have been studying the 
history of the Anglo-Saxons and Tudors. On the 24th of September, 
we visited a National Trust property Called Little Moreton Hall. The 

students got to explore the three floors and experience what it 
would have been like to live within the Tudor era. 

The children really enjoyed their day out and completed a short quiz 
as they explored the building at their leisure.  

As well as them gaining a better understanding of the topics and 
enhancing their knowledge, they got to meet actors who re-enacted 
how people would have lived and activities that would been part of 

everyday life.  

Little Moreton Hall was a truly fabulous day enjoyed by staff and 
students and we can’t wait to experience more epic school trips 

within the Humanities department at Tyldesley school. 

 

 



 

 

   

         


